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Glenfarg Water Treatment Works 
(WTW) Project Update  

With the planning stage for this project 
well underway, we thought it would be 
a great time to issue our 2nd 
newsletter, updating the people of 
Glenfarg on our progress. We hope the 
information below gives you a clear 
indication of the work we are currently 
involved in and outlines some of the 
projects key next steps.

Glenfarg Project Web Page
On the Scottish Water website, we have published the following web page to allow anyone who is 
interested to keep up to date with the project. The page contains a video overview of the site, key 
information about the project, the information boards used at our November information event and 
each newsletter as they are published.
https://www.scottishwater.co.uk/In-Your-Area/Investments-in-Your-Area/Glenfarg-WTW-Project

Meeting with Perth & Kinross Council
Discussions are ongoing with Perth & Kinross Council to investigate the potential for changed 
junction priorities at the crossroads between Ladeside/Church Brae and Greenbank/Duncrievie Road 
as well as one way travel along Greenbank Road in an effort to enhance traffic safety during the 
construction of the upgrade works (pending suitable design and safety assessment).

Road Safety Assessment
To help us achieve our safety objectives, the following Road Safety Assessment has now been carried 
out. This Assessment will be valuable as our planning for the project’s vehicle movements continue.

To view this assessment, go to the key documents section at the bottom of our Glenfarg Web Page -  
https://www.scottishwater.co.uk/In-Your-Area/Investments-in-Your-Area/Glenfarg-WTW-Project



Community Liaison Group
We have been in communication with Glenfarg Community Council regarding the setup of a Liaison 
Group which could come together regularly throughout the project’s journey. This would allow us the 
chance to give key project updates in person, as well as receive questions and feedback from those 
involved in the community group.

CONTACTING SCOTTISH WATER AND ESD
Should you have any queries about the project or require any further information you can contact 
ESD by  emailing community@esd.scot For any urgent queries please use the Scottish Water 
Helpline 08000 778 778 or e-mail help@scottishwater.co.uk as assistance is available here 24/7 
throughout the year.

NEXT STEPS 

Planning Application
We are now working towards issuing our planning application to Perth & Kinross Council in March 
2023. 

Capital Investment Works
Work to improve the Glenfarg treatment process will begin in April within the existing treatment 
works. This work is separate from the planning application and will take place on a smaller scale with 
relation to workers and vehicle movements.

Communications with Nature Scotland
Scottish Water received contact from Nature Scot on the environmental aspect of the project. Nature 
Scot were happy with our initial response and now have a key contact at Scottish Water for any future 
engagement on the project.

Trial Holes
Ground Investigations are currently ongoing to 
understand the composition of the land upon which 
the new works will be built.  Design can then be 
progressed based on what is found from both drilling 
and trial pitting operations. (pictured opposite).
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